

10030 Mountain View Road Sun City, Arizona 85351 January 30, 1982

Dear Wegdan and Ahmed:

Your most thoughtful New Years greeting was most appreciated. We have often thought of you folks and I had always planned to make another trip to Egypt but that doesn't seem likely now. As you may know, I retired from the United States Senate last year after serving nearly 36 years.

Wegdan, I am wondering if you are that good looking girl who escorted me to the barber shop and whose picture Ahmed showed to me the next day as his wife? As I recall, not long before that your picture was on the front page of one of our big magazines.

I hope things are going well for you and for Egypt. You have a great history and a great people. President Sadat became one of the best liked and most respected men in the world and his death was a great loss to all of us.

Our best wishes always.

Sincerely,

Muldon

Mr. Ahmed M. Talaat Sales Promotion Manager EGYPTAIR 6, Adly Street CAIRO, EGYPT